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Print Marketing Report
To board@pinebarons.org  

Members of the Board:

All of my recent activities consisted of designing and arranging for printing graphics for the upcoming Singing Valentines program.
 These efforts are covered in Ann Neff's report, therefore, I see no need for a separate report. I regret that I was not able to attend
this meeting to thank everyone in person for your support in my years on the Board. It was certainly an interesting and informative
trip. My best wishes to all of you, especially Andrew Frumento, for providing leadership going forward.  

Sincerely,

George Neff


